3

V.

For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.

Get Adobe Reader Now!



http://www.adobe.com/go/reader


CITY  OF CAMERON
AGENDA
Page 1

SPECIAL SESSION
City Hall — 205 North Main Street
5:00 p.m.
Thursday, June 29, 2017
Tentative

1. Pledge of Allegiance
2. Roll Call

3. Executive Session: Attorney-Client Communications [RSMo 610.021(1)]; Real Estate Lease,
Purchase, of Sale [RSMo 610.021(2)]; Negotiated Contract [RSMo 610.021(12)]

4. Open Session: Consideration of Economic Development Incentives for Business Prospect to
Locate in Camercn

5. Liquor License Application (attached)
6. Public Participation
7. Adjourn
The meeting will be open to the public except Item 3. Executive Session.

Copies of the Bills referred to above will be available for public inspection prior to the meeting
in the office of the City Clerk.

In accordance with ADA guidelines, if you need special accommodations to attend any City
meeting, please notify the City Clerk’s Office at 816-632-2177 at least three working days prior
to the scheduled meeting.

The City of Cameron does not discriminate against
the physically or mentally impaired.

Dated: June 27, 2017 Barbara I. O’Connor, CMC
City Clerk/Finance Clerk






Agenda Item

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Barbara J. O’Connor, CMC, City Clerk/Finance Clerk
DATE: June 26, 2017

RE: Liquor License Applications

Issues

The City has received liquor license renewal applications from Jonez Travel Plaza
Cameron LLC (Original Package Liquor and Sunday Original Package Liquor) and Nelles
Country Restaurant (Retail Liquor by Drink Resort and Sunday by Drink). The
applications filed are complete and meet all City of Cameron liquor license requirements.
With all the improvements/changes occurring at these locations, the renewal applications
were not filed in time for the group renewal you recently approved.

As always, the applicants must have both State and County Liquor licenses in place in
order to obtain a City of Cameron Liquor License. I do have the 2018 State Licenses for

both businesses already on file.

Recommendation

We need a motion and voice vote for approval of the liquor licenses.





